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President  
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Secretary–    
Nicolette Klein             
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Membership -    
Elise White 
elisemwwhite@mac.com 

477-2233 

Public Relations–     
Bob Vrana 
vranab@earthlink.net 

 
328-9024 

Club Administration–     
Brad Carter 
bcarter@woodsbros.com 

430-6223 

Service Projects-   
Matt Fuller 
360alpine@gmail.com 

202-7776 

The Rotary Foundation-   
Joe Roberts 
jroberts@midfin.com 

434-8050 

Lincoln South Officers and Directors 

The Sower 
Official Publication  of 
Lincoln South Rotary 

Club #21799 - Chartered April 30, 1984 

Rotary is on the Web!                                                
Rotary International— www.rotary.org                                 

District 5650—www.rotarydistrict5650.org                              
Lincoln South Rotary—                            

Lincoln South Rotary Clubrunner Links: 

Meeting & speaker information: 
http://www.clubrunner.ca/CPrg/Home/speakers.asp?cid=6040  

Calendar of Events: 
http://www.clubrunner.ca/CPrg/Home/events.asp?cid=6040 

 CLUB SERVICE TEAM ON DUTY 

Bernie Poppe      
Gene Swinton      
Dick Wampler      
Neal Lyons          
Jessica Kolterman 

HAPPY DOLLARS    (For  Polio Plus) 

 
Don Anderson, Dick Wampler, Scott Del-
isi, Pat Grewe, Jason Smith, Craig Mad-
son, Cheryl Brandenburg and Bob Vrana. 
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  Future LSR Programs 

5/10/13 Rotary Group Study Exchange Team 
from Brazil 

5/17/13 NO MEETING AT THE KNOLLS-
District Conference  

5/24/13 NO MEETING AT THE KNOLLS-Golf 
Outing  

  Events & Projects 

 
5/17-18 District Conference– Scott Conference 

Center, 6450 Pine St., Omaha 

5/24/13 Lincoln South Rotary Golf Outing 
(Moved from 5/3/13) Hidden Valley 
Golf Course– 12:30 pm Shotgun start. 

6/21/13 Gwelda Carlson– Educator, Tutor, Advo-
cate- “Dyslexia is Real! Imagine That! 

6/23 to 
6/26/13 

Rotary International Convention in Lis-
bon, Portugal 

 
Golf Outing—Due to inclement weather the Lincoln South 
Golf Outing has been RESCHEDULED for Friday May 24thd 
at Hidden Valley golf course. We are looking for 20 teams this 
year. This year a sack lunch will be provided by Brown Baggers 
and Burgers & Brats will follow at the end of the day. Even if 
you don’t golf you can come out for the dinner afterwards. In 
addition to teams, we also need volunteers for the day of the 
event as well as pin prizes and raffle prizes. Please contact 
Crag Madson if you can help. Craig.Madson@earthlink.net .  

Group Study Exchange—District 5650 is hosting a GSE 
team from Brazil this year. There are 5 members on the team 
which plans to be in the area from May 5th through May 12th 
and will present to Lincoln South on May 10th. Host families 
are needed for team members as well as volunteers to provide 
transportation while they are in Lincoln. Contact Joyce 
Schmeeckle if you can help.  

Grocery Grab—Nicki Klein reported that David Kenney won 
Lincoln South Rotary’s first grocery grab. He grabbed things 
like candy, bacon, T-bone steaks, sirloin steaks and a coffee 
maker. He got to use his Russ’s card on the purchase and so he 
received $1,009 in groceries. Lincoln South netted about $1,300 
on the fundraising event. Thanks to all who sold tickets. See 
page 4 for pictures 

New Member Orientation—See page 4 for pictures 

Notes & Announcements 

May     
Birthdays 

Cathy Behrns 
Short Heinrichs 
Jim Pattavina 

The rotary four-way test                                                         
of the things we think say or do:   

Is it the TRUTH ?                                                                                                                     
Is it FAIR to all concerned ?                                                                                     
Will it build GOODWILL and  BETTER FRIENDSHIPS ?                                   
Will  it be BENEFICIAL to all concerned ? 
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2012-2013 Club Goals 

1. Attain & Maintain 52 
total members.   

2. Hold a successful fund-
raising event. 

3. End Polio Now. 

4. Earn the Presidential 
Citation.    

5. Reinvigorate Vocational 
Service. 

6. Have even more fun that 
last year! 

PROGRAM 

 President Pat Grewe filled in 
as our speaker for the day. Pat spoke 
to the club about a bicycling trip that 
he made around Glacier National 
Park and Waterton Park in Canada. 
The 2 parks to-
gether form a 
national Peace 
Park. Pat and 
his riding part-
ner Tom Wise 
started riding in 
Whitefish Mon-
tana. They visit-
ed Little Bighorn 
cemetery where 
general Custer 
fell. The ceme-
tery is now a military cemetery but 
also has plots for Custer’s Indian 
scouts.  

 Saturday July 25th they 
found their way to Striker Montana. 
They came into tobacco valley but 
there was no tobacco there. They 
went to Jerry’s saloon where there 
was a hitching post for your horse or 
bike. Sunday July 26th they were in 
Eureka Montana and left the US for 
Canada. They noted that Canadian 
cigarettes are very expensive at $15/
pack.  

 They stayed in hotels every night. 
Once they started to get into the moun-
tains, they went through Crows nest pass. 
The highest point on the trip was 6,600 
feet. They came down the pass and crossed 
a lake. Pat liked the picture he took there 
so much that he made it his cover photo on 

F a c e b o o k .  
They came to 
an old church 
that had been 
converted to a 
c o f f e e h o u s e . 
They ended in 
Blairmore and 
went back to 
Waterton Vil-
lage. This vil-
lage has quite a 

story as a large part of the mountain there 
broke off and wiped out the whole town.  
 They saw some farms and some 
wind farms. The weather was cold & rainy 
so they stayed at the Bear Mountain Hotel 
in the park. The next day they rode from 
Waterton Village to St Mary Montana. This 
was a very steep ride as they made their 
way through cattle on the rode as well as 
other bicyclists. They road through Glacier 
National Park on the “Going to the Sun” 
road which was a little scary since there 
was a lot of traffic.  

 The scenery was spectacular with 
beautiful mountain streams and they met 
many interesting people on the trip.   

PLACES TO MAKE UP  

Tuesday morning—Sunrise Rotary at International House of Pancakes 
at 4501 North 27th (27th and Superior Ave.) at 7:00 AM  

Tuesday Noon— Lincoln #14-Nebraska Club at 13th & M. 

Wednesday 11:45 a.m.—Lincoln East at Valentinos at 70th & Van Dorn  

QUESTIONS? 
COMMENTS? 
ARTICLES?  

Contact Newsletter 
Editors 

Judy Krasomil                    
Judy.krasomil@nifa.org 

Chris Dietz 

dcdietz@neb.rr.com 
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NEW MEMBER ORIENTATION 

GROCERY GRAB 


